
 
 
 

Notification to all Members of the council 
of decisions by the Cabinet 
 
Issued by Democratic Services 
 
Tuesday, 17 January 2023 
 
The details set out below will be published in the next Members' Information 
Service, but in the meantime are notified to all Councillors in accordance with 
Rule 15(a) of the Policy and Review Panels Procedure Rules 
 
The following decisions have been taken by the Cabinet (or individual Cabinet 
members) and will be implemented unless the call-in procedure is activated.  
Rule 15 of the Policy and Review Procedure Rules requires a call-in notice to be 
signed by any 5 members of the Council.  The call-in request must be made to 
Democratic@portsmouthcc.gov.uk and must be made by not later than 5pm on 
Tuesday 24 January 2023. 
 
If you want to know more about a proposal, please contact the officer indicated.  You 
can also see the report(s) on the Council's web site at www.portsmouth.gov.uk 
 
 
 WARD DECISION OFFICER 

CONTACT 

  Cabinet Decision Meeting  - 17 January 
 
The cabinet Member has made the following 
decisions:-  

Democratic@por
tsmouthcc.gov.u
k 

 
1   All Wards Proposed Variation to Hackney Carriage Table of 

Fares 
 
DECISIONS: 
 
The Cabinet: 
  
1.    Received and considered the objections received 

at Appendix 1. 
 
2.   Noted that the hackney carriage trade 

representatives are in support of the proposed 
variations to the current table of hackney carriage 
fares at Appendix 3 and that consequently the 
fares could be approved without modification and 
to come into force with immediate effect. 

 
3.    Delegated approval for the consideration (and 

determination) of any future objections to 
proposed variations to the hackney carriage table 
of fares to the Director of Culture, Leisure and 

Ross Lee, 
Principal 
Licensing Officer 



 
  WARD DECISION OFFICER 

CONTACT 

Regulatory Services in consultation with the 
Chair/Vice-Chair of the Licensing Committee.  


